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December Meeting Program 
   
Dave Barron will be the December meeting speaker.  He will speak on fly fishing Wisconsin spring creeks.  
Dave has taught fly fishing classes for many years and is a guide in both Wisconsin and Alaska.  He guided in 
Missouri and Arkansas before moving to Wisconsin a few years ago.  He is active in TU and FFF and in 2000 he 
was given "The Man of the Year"  Award by the Southern Council of the FFF.  He is also a member of the Ross 
Reel Pro staff.  Dave will be tying some of the fly he uses on the Wisconsin spring creeks before the meeting. 
 

President’s Corner   
 

Mike Bryant (mjbryant@email.com)  
 
At the November B.U.F.F. Board of Directors meeting (November 17, 2004), the Board voted to postpone the 2005 
BOD elections by one month.  The election will be held during the January membership meeting (January 12, 2005) 
instead of December.  Our reasoning for this change is a good one in my opinion.  As B.U.F.F. has continued to grow 
over the years, our need for additional leadership to support this growth and move forward has increased as well.  Over 
the years we have increased the number of club trips, our education program is second to none and we have significantly 
increased our outreach programs for women and kids.  But to continue to serve our membership now and in the future, 
we need to expand our leadership base, starting with the Board of Directors.   Our current bylaws limit the number of 
Directors to thirteen (no more, no less).   The Board is proposing a change in the Bylaws that will not limit the number of 
BOD members to thirteen, but will set the minimum at thirteen.  We are blessed to have more than thirteen members 
who have stepped forward to volunteer to serve on the Board and set our direction over the next year.   If the 
membership approves of the proposed bylaw change, I am confident that the new, expanded Board will serve our club 
well in 2005.  There additional information on page X of the Buffer on this subject.  As always, I welcome your thoughts 
and comments.  
  
Having Fun – For those of you who missed the November dinner meeting, you missed a great presentation on kayaking 
and smallmouth fishing.  Jeff Little (Blue Ridge Kayak Fishing) showed us the opportunities and watchouts of fishing 
with a kayak.  Jeff Kelble (Playing Hookie Guide Service) equally did a great job discussing techniques for smallmouth 
fishing.   At the December meeting, come listen to Ronald Preston, Steam Ecologist, provide a presentation on “Stream 
Restoration: Addressing Our Legacy of Habitat Destruction”. You will still have one more opportunity to nominate a 
member for the Fly Fisher of the Year Award.  This is our highest honor we award to one member every year to 
recognize their leadership and actions in B.U.F.F. and for the sport of fly fishing.   The Fly Fisher of the Year election 
will be at the January 12, 2005 meeting and the award will be presented at our annual Banquet.  So plan on coming to the 
December meeting and please remember to make your reservations. 
                                                                                                                                                                   Continued on page 2 
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President’s Corner….Continued from page 1 
 
All four of the B.U.F.F. fall fishing trips are history now, and by all accounts all four were equally successful.   Check 
out the Rockwell and Red River articles inside this Buffer or on the website.  Most of the trips will be repeated in 
2005, with some potential new ones being planned.  Even though the club trips are over for 2004, there’s still plenty of 
good fishing to be found.  Trout fishing is going strong and I’ve heard several reports that the steelhead fishing in 
northern Ohio / Pa. is off to a strong start. 
 
Education / Giving Back – With most of our educational and outreach programs are complete for 2004, our focus is 
now on planning for the 2005 Gr. Cincinnati Fly Fishing Show™ (February 12, 2005) and the 2005 B.U.F.F. Cabin 
Fever Relief Banquet (March 5, 2005).  Both promise to be great events, so mark your calendars. 
 
As the year comes to end, it’s good to reflect and give thanks for the many blessings in our life, including the 
opportunity to go fly fishing.  Many thanks to all of you who have given your time and efforts to B.U.F.F.  I hope you 
agree with me that we have a great club.  Our focus in 2005 will continue to be on having fun, continuing our 
extensive education program and looking for opportunities to give back.  My best wishes to you and your family 
during this holiday season. 

WE GOT TROUT!!                            
 

Patti Howell 
 
Ten of us traveled down to Heber Springs, Arkansas for some beautiful Fall trout fishing on the Little Red River in 
the foothills of the Ozarks.  It was me and nine BUFF buddies; Sam West, Bob Mackey, Larry Hake, Gary 
Cummins, Bill Schroeder, Bruce James, Terry Lynch, Mike Hardy and new member, Toby Spencer.  Everybody 
caught fish, and for me, it was one of my best trips on the Little Red River.  First of all, the weather was great.  We 
enjoyed some sunny days in the 70’s, unlike the 40° weather we had last year.  Once again, Terry Bryant and his 
family were gracious hosts at the Anderson House Inn, and as usual, the breakfasts and dinners were great. (I could 
have survived on that warm apple pie all weekend!) 
 
Some of us went out on float/wading trips with local guides we have come to know over the years now.  Bill, Terry 
and Mike ventured out on kayaks one day, and Gary also had his boat down there this year.  Toby and I shared guide 
Donnie Hyslip one day, and it was so much fun to see a new BUFF member land so many fish.  He almost had a 
“grand slam” landing browns, rainbows and one cutthroat.  Now he’ll have to go back for that elusive brookie!  Toby 
just started fly fishing last summer and had a great time on his first BUFF trip, just ask him!  I hope all of our new 
members/fly fishers realize that our BUFF trips are specifically planned for ALL skill levels.  For beginners to 
advanced fly fishers going on any BUFF trip, you can always count on catching fish, creating friendships and 
learning something new about this great sport. 
 
So why was this one of my best trips on the Little Red River?  Whenever I can stop counting and stop taking pictures 
of my fish…..that’s a great day on the river for me!  We had it all on this trip, the weather, the accommodations, the 
fishing…..and even one extra little blessing bestowed upon us….Bob Mackey had laryngitis and lost his voice for 
TWO DAYS!!  We only wish his wife, Terri, could have been there to share those peaceful moments with us. (Sorry, 
I just had to share this with everyone, Bob!)☺      
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Proposed B.U.F.F. By-Laws Changes 
Mike Bryant 
 
As with just about everything in life, things change. This is true of Buckeye United Fly Fishers as well.  B.U.F.F. came 
into existence back in the 1970’s by a small, but energetic and dedicated founding members.  In September of 1997, 
B.U.F.F. was incorporated as a non-profit organization with a mission to promote fly fishing through education, assist 
in the protection and improvement of our natural resources, and to be a voice of organized fly fishers.   Through the 
last three decades, we have continued to grow, both in the size of our membership as well as the number of activities 
and events.  When B.U.F.F. was incorporated in 1997, a set of By-laws was approved to help govern and guide the 
organization.  In the By-laws, we are required to hold annual elections for our officers and BOD (board of directors) 
members.  There are four officers – President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer.  The By-laws also stipulate that 
there will be thirteen (exactly thirteen, no more, no less) Directors elected.  The Bylaws have served B.U.F.F. well 
over the years.  But we are a different and much larger organization than we were in 1997.  With this growth has come 
an ever increasing involvement in new and expanding education and outreach programs.  We need the efforts and 
leadership from the BOD to manage these activities as well as continue to find new opportunities.   
 
We have a great organization, of which we should all be proud.  Our level of volunteer support is steadily increasing, 
the very thing we need to continue to flourish.  We want to do everything we can to encourage this support.  One way 
to do this is to not limit the BOD to thirteen, but change the number of Directors to a minimum of thirteen.  By 
modifying our By-laws, we can take advantage of this opportunity to include an expanding volunteer base interested in 
supporting and leading B.U.F.F. in the years to come.   
 
Per the By-laws, we are required to inform our membership about any proposed By-law changes thirty days in advance 
in writing.  This Buffer announcement and posting on our website will serve as our notice.   We will vote on the 
proposed change at the January dinner meeting (January 12, 2005).  A complete set of By-laws can be found on our 
website (under “Library”).  If you do not have access to the website, but are interested in reviewing the By-laws, 
please call me (513-697-9576) and I will be happy to mail you a copy.   
 
 
Current By-Laws: 
 
ARTICLE V. OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS OF THE ORGANIZATION 
Section 1. Officers of the Organization.   
The members shall annually elect or re-elect from the eligible members of the Organization the following Officers: 

A) President  
B) Vice President 
C) Secretary  
D) Treasurer 

Section 2. Directors of the Organization.   
The members shall annually elect or re-elect from the eligible members of the Organization, thirteen Directors.  Each 
director will be assigned prime responsibility for one or more function of the organization, such as Education, 
Conservation, Membership, etc. 
 
 
Proposed Change to By-Laws: 
 
ARTICLE V. OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS OF THE ORGANIZATION 
Section 1. Officers of the Organization.   
The members shall annually elect or re-elect from the eligible members of the Organization the following Officers: 

A) President  
B) Vice President 
C) Secretary  
D) Treasurer 

Section 2. Directors of the Organization.   
The members shall annually elect or re-elect from the eligible members of the Organization a minimum of thirteen 
Directors. Each Director will be assigned prime responsibility for one or more function of the organization, such as 
Education, Conservation, Membership, etc. 
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The 2005 BUFF Banquet - Saturday, March 5th 

At Receptions Conference Center in Fairfield 
  
The annual banquet is our organizations’ largest fund raising event of the year.  Last year we had a successful 
live auction, which once again produced a record-breaking profit for us along with some great entertainment.  
Profits from the banquet help to fund our activities throughout the upcoming year.   We are asking all BUFF 
members to donate a raffle/auction item or make a cash donation for the banquet this year.  You may bring 
your donation to the general meetings.  More details about the banquet will be in the Buffer and on our website.  
March will be here before you know it!!! 
  

Be an Auction Item!!!! 
Donate your time and have some great fun!!! 

 
For the past couple of years BUFF members have donated trips to their “honey holes” or instructed someone on 
fly tying tips and techniques.  These action items have all been very successful in supporting the banquet, but 
even more so, a lot of fun!!!   
  
Your talents, knowledge, passions, etc. do not have to be limited to fishing.  Besides fly fishing enthusiasts, there 
will also be members with other interests, spouses, friends and relatives at the banquet.  So, let your imagination 
run wild as to what service you would like to offer, and consider donating your time to help our club. 
  
Also, a great way to support the banquet is to purchase tickets for family and friends.  These tickets would make 
great holiday gifts for anyone.  It’s a great night out and everyone has a great time, great food, and wonderful 
company.  Tickets will be available at the December meeting or you can contact Debbie Hampton (779-4349) for 
Christmas Gift Tickets. 
  
If you are interested in donating your time and talent at the Banquet, contact Jim Terlinden at (513) 733-3209. 
 
  
    
////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////// 
 
A  Banquet Letter from Roger Corrado 
 
Last year my wife, Mary Jo, and I attended our first BUFF Banquet.  I have been a member for a few years and 
dismissed the idea of going until last year – I am not sure why.  But I now know that I probably won’t miss 
another one.  What made it an especially good night was the opportunity to share a table with close friends and 
their wives.  Mary Jo especially enjoyed meeting many of the other members that I had fished with and talked 
about over the years, and getting to know them a little better.   The auction was a highlight and it seemed like 
there was something for everyone to be interested in and bid on.  I was surprised to find that many of the items 
were not fishing related and they were some of items that created the most interest and highest bidding. 
 
     I was also amazed at the number of prizes that had been collected including many guided trips, boats, rods, 
reels, Model A limo rides with meals, and it seemed a hundred other items that were given away in the raffles.  It 
seemed like everyone walked away with at least one prize, and often many prizes.  One thing I was particularly 
impressed by was the generosity of the members during the auction with the proceeds going to support the club 
and other programs such as Casting for Recovery.  (PS.  The food was very good also.) 
 
I would encourage all members to attend this year and to help support the event with donations.  Donations can be 
almost anything.  Ideas include giving something you have created or possibly gift certificates for a special talent 
such as home repair or ????.   Some of the other new ones discussed so far include Guided Pheasant Hunting, 
Sporting Clay Shoots, Skeet Shooting outings, and fishing trips to new rivers.  Got some ideas – share them. See 
you there!! 
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                           The Greater Cincinnati
                                    Fly Fishing Show 
 

Sponsored by:  Buckeye United Fly Fishers, Inc. 
  Cincinnati, Ohio 

 
Saturday, February 12, 2005   

     9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.       
Receptions Conference Ctr. 

 Cincinnati, Ohio 
 
Everyone is invited to attend the 2005 Greater Cincinnati Fly Fishing Show™.  Come and hear great presentations, 
visit exhibitors showcasing equipment, guide/outfitters, conservation, clubs, flyshops, rod building and watch fly 
tying demonstrations – all in one great day.  A great way to shake the winter blues!!    Learn about new fishing 
opportunities in the Ohio, Kentucky, Tennessee, Virginia, North Carolina, Louisiana, Michigan and other locations.  
The Show will include: 
 

• Slide presentations and fly tying demonstrations. 
• Over 40 exhibitors including fly shops, guides, other clubs, conservation groups, 

                and national equipment rep’s. 
• A large fly tying area with some of the region’s best fly tiers. 
• Kid’s Corner 
• Casting demonstrations 

 
New lower admission price in 2005! 

Only $5.00  per person 
Children 12 and under are free 

Parking is still FREE! 

THE EDUCATION CORNER 
LOU HAYNES 

Have you ever needed a particular color of a feather, hair, wool or yarn that you can’t find for tying that 
special fly?  If so, you might consider dyeing your own materials to meet your needs.  A recent article in 
“FLY FISHERMAN” by Ian Forbes discusses the use of KOOL-AID and other powdered drink crystals for 
dyeing various tying materials.  Bob Goldsberry, one of our club members, discovered this approach a few 
years ago and agrees with what the article says - “ IT’S EASY”.  Checkout the education poster at the 
December meeting to find out how to do it!! 
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FLY FISHING FIRST CLASS!  
 (Rockwell Springs Trip Report) 
 
Bob Rohrbach 
 
First class, top of the line, luxurious, top shelf, country club style, fly fishing at it’s finest – all terms to describe the BUFF 
Trip to The Rockwell Springs Trout Club on October 30-31st near Toledo, OH. 
 
The Rockwell Springs Trout Club is actually a trout fly-fishing country club.  The club has all of the features you’d find at a 
typical private golf country club without any of the “little white ball” frustrations.  Club house, dining room, bar, pro shop 
(Orvis), pro guides (Glenn Weisner and Wayne Samson of Glenn River Fly Company), manicured grounds, and locker rooms.  
But more importantly, there are hundreds and hundreds of healthy, good-sized to absolutely giant trout.  The club has a spring 
fed, crystal clear stream meandering for three and a half miles through its fifty acres.  Two thirds of the property is maintained 
and landscaped like a golf course with the steam changing from runs to pools and back again.  The remaining one third of the 
property is still in it’s “wild” undeveloped state with wider runs and larger pools (some say the biggest fish as well).  We 
stayed at their new sleeping lodge which accommodated eight people, located on the undeveloped side of the property.  You 
could walk as little as five to ten yards from the lodge and start fishing. 
 
The trip was set up by Glenn Weisner and Wayne Samson - the partnership that makes up the Glenn River Fly Co. Ltd.  Glenn 
and Wayne are award winning fly tiers and their business is the preparation and sale of pre-packaged fly tying kits for 
beginners and experts who tie their own flies.  Their line of products can be found at their web site www.glennriver.com  
Glenn and Wayne provided informal guide tips during both days.  They also sponsored a fly tying session for all of us 
Saturday night after the excellent dinner we had in a private room at the clubhouse.  They provided the materials to tie two 
each of their “Para-nymph” (hatching nymph used as an indicator fly) and tiny black midge larvae/pupa combinations.  These 
two flies provided us each with a “hopper and dropper”  combination that the fish literally and figuratively ate up during 
midge hatches!  Virtually all of us caught fish on each of their flies on top and below the water.   The other thing Glenn and 
Wayne provide was expert commentary and discussion based on their balanced combination of academic study and practical 
fish catching experience.  They were happy to answer all of our fishing questions. 
 
The BUFF members making the trip included Mike Bryant, Lee Chambers, Lou Haynes, Jeff McElravy, Bob Rohrbach, Bill 
Schobel and Steve Walker.  We fished all day Saturday and Sunday and although no official tally was taken I’d bet we 
averaged 25-30 really nice fish each.  All were caught and released.  If you wanted to keep any fish you caught you could pay 
for them by the pound and the club would clean and package them for you.  In addition to the number of fish caught there 
were also some truly trophy-sized catches in excess of twenty inches.  I was the rookie in the group and I caught three 
eighteen "inchers"!  Needless to say, this trip has been the highlight of my trout fishing experience to date!  I don’t want to 
give the impression that the fish were easy to catch.  In many cases you could sight cast to a specific fish but you had to keep 
changing flies until you found the food it was looking for and present it in a way that didn’t spook them.  Some of the flies 
that worked well, in addition to the Glenn River flies mentioned above, included white midge larvae/pupa, brown zonkers, 
scuds, pink San Juan worms, red San Juan worms, brown woolly buggers, white wooly buggers, and some of Lou Haynes’ 
“special editions” that I’m not cleared to discuss in public.  Talk to others who went to find out what worked best for them.  
The only downside to the weekend was some rain Saturday morning and high winds all day Saturday.  But even these two 
challenges were overcome because the fish never stopped biting and we all learned to deal with the weather. 
All in all, this trip was just about as good as it gets.  Great accommodations, expert guides, fine food, helpful discussion, fly 
tying and really great fishing.  Fly fishing first class – it’s the only way to fly! 

Calendar 
of Events 

DECEMBER 
 

Dec 2 Lie & Tie West 7-9 pm General fly 
                  tying and story telling. Bass Pro Outdoor 

World 
Dec 2 Lie & Tie East  6:30-8:30 pm General fly 

tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Dec 8 BUFF Monthly Meeting , 7-9 pm 
 Raffel’s on Reading Rd 
 Social hour 6 pm 
Dec 15 BUFF Board Meeting 7 – 9 pm 
 Outdoor World Members welcome 

JANUARY 2005 
 

Jan 6  Tie & Lie West 7-9 pm General fly  
 Tying and story telling.  Bass Pro Outdoor 
 World. 
Jan 6 Tie & Lie East  6-8 pm General fly 
 Tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Jan 12 BUFF Monthly Meeting 7-9 pm 
 Raffel’s on Reading Rd. 
 Social hour 6 pm 
 Jan 15 BUFF Board Meeting 7-9 pm Bass Pro 
 Outdoor World.  Members welcome. 
Jan 19 Parky’s Farm VIP Training 
Jan 19-23 Hart Show
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115 East Union St. 
Morganton, NC 28655 

 
(828) 430-3593 

 
 www.wnctrout.com  

 
 Scott Cunningham 

Lead Guide 
(828) 674-5226  

 

Michigan Fall Steelhead Trip 
 

It was cold, rainy, windy & down right nasty! 
PERFECT Michigan weather for fall Chrome Steelhead 

 
On November 18, David French and Steve Walker made a nine hour trip north to fish the Muskegon River in 
Newaygo, Michigan.  Our guide was Chad Betts of Betts Guide Service.  (the nine hours includes the mandatory 
stop at Cabela’s).  David had scheduled us to fish two days with Chad out of his jet boat.  We arrived in 
Newaygo Thursday afternoon and headed to a close stretch of water so I could learn the chuck-and-duck system.  
After a couple of hours of no fish, I had learned how to break off my tippet so I could tie on some more flies to 
lose them again. 
 
We hooked up with Chad on Friday morning at the restaurant next to where we were staying.  While we were 
eating and hearing Chad’s plan, a number of local guides stopped over to talk to Chad.  All of them were willing 
to share their numbers of fish taken and where they found them.  (keep in mind that none of them were swearing 
on a stack of Cabela’s catalogs).   We were on the river by about 9:00 o’clock.  Chad informed us that he had 
devised a new system for getting the flies down to the fish with a more natural drift.  We were to be his first 
clients to use it.  This new system is still very much like the traditional chuck-and-duck but with a very large 
indicator which helps keep the flies from being snagged on the bottom.  Even though it was rainy and cold, I was 
happier already. 
 
On the trip up, David had already warned me that I should lower any expectations that I had on the number of 
fish we would catch.  Chad was echoing that thought saying that we could expect about five hook-ups and land 
two or three, but they were big.  With that mind set, I was kind of ready to fish. 
 
Nothing happened until late morning (by the way it rained all day).  All of a sudden I had a bite and set the hook.  
Line started screaming off of the reel on my eight weight rod and I’m hanging on.  After a lot of jumps by the 
fish, a lot of cranking by me, and a lot of coaching from the fellows in the boat with me, we managed to land my 
first steelhead, a big powerful female (thanks also to Chad’s anti-reverse Billy Pate reels and fighting butts on 
big Orvis rods).  I think David also hooked and landed a big steelhead before lunch. 
 
Chad’s system proved it’s worth in the afternoon.  We totaled for the day eleven hook-ups with David landing 
three and Steve two, not that I was counting.  These are much higher averages than usual for fall steelhead 
fishing. 
 

 
Saturday morning we got started again with an intermittent mist and a little 
warmer air temperature.  The morning was slow as it was the day before.  
Then just as we were starting to go set up for lunch around noon, the 
steelies started hitting.  Lunch didn’t happen until about 3:00 o’clock.  
Among the fish we landed Steve had an eight pound, 24 inch brown trout 
that fought like a steelhead and David had an 11 ½ pound steelhead.  That 
was the only steelhead that we weighed but was not the biggest for either of 
us.  These fall steelies are incredibly beautiful bright chrome with hints of 
rainbow colors. 
 
For the two day trip we totaled over thirty solid hook-ups and landed 
thirteen magnificent fish.  Chad said that it was the best fall fly fishing trip 
that he has had.  Besides being an excellent fisherman, David is a 
professional photographer and took some terrific pictures.  He was also my 
net man for some of the fish.  If you see any of the pictures, Chad is the one 
in the goofy green hat.  You can access the photos at: 
http://david-french.com/steelhead.html  
 
The trip certainly exceeded our expectations.  If you are interested in fishing 
the Muskegon with Chad you can reach him through his web site at 
www.bettsguideservice.com.  We would recommend him highly. 



The BUFFER 8 

 

 

 

 
Year 2004 Officers and Directors 

     
Mike Bryant       President   697-9576 
 Fly Fishing Show 
 mjbryant@email.com 
Don Prince Vice President        398-0921 
 rxp46@hotmail.com   
Nan Shirley Secretary       947-9005 
  nlshirley@earthlink.net   
Don Hogue Treasurer       231-4852 
 thesputzer@fuse.net   
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Jon Kennard Buffer      732-1799 
                          jonkennard@fuse.net   
Joe Panfalone Webmaster 
                          Panfalone@fuse.net  
 Joe Guenther Trips      724-6343 
                          josephguenther@msn.com 
Patti Howell      Dir. At Large      683-7138 
 phowell@fuse.net  
Jim LeBlond     Dir. At Large        561-8957 
 Intermediate Casting 
Dave Jones Membership       825-7174 
                     jones.a.d.r@worldnet.att.net   
Tom  Baker Education       697-7342 
 Ken West Education           726-6253 
 terrywest@fuse.net   
Lou Haynes   Education           777-4854 
  bdhaynes@one.net              
Jim Hampton Education             779-4349 
Debbie Hampton  Outreach          779-4349 
             flyfisher@zoomtown.com 
Steve Groome     Dir . at Large     683-5601
     steven.groome@lexisnexis.com    
Lee Chambers    Programs           522-6174   
              leeandsue@aol.com  
Bob Mackey      Librarian       831-4180 
                             rmackey@cinci.rr.com      

Tom Dressman   Conservation 831-6504 
                       tdressman02@sprintpcs.com 

      

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

River Coordinators 
 

Dave French Brookville          829-1226 
    david@david-french.com  
Nick Rizzo        Mad River 937-291-0687      
       macriz@sbcglobal.net  

Jon Kennard East Fork         732-1799 
          Jonkennard@fuse.net  

    

                                         

  

  

 
12/2004 B.U.F.F.  Financial Report 

(rounded to dollar amount) 

 Beginning Total $9682  
   
 Receipts  
Membership $525 
Dinner $750  
Match the Hatch $16 
Interest $3  
Raffle $375 
Banquet Donation $75 
Casting Class $200 
North Carolina Trip $1400 
  
 Total Receipts $3343  
  
Disbursements  
Membership $151  
Bank Charge $5 
Banquet Donation Forms $12 
Education $5 
Fly Show Deposit $900  
Buffer/Stamps $514 
November Dinners  $770 
Oct. & Nov. Speakers $446  
Business Cards $65 
Hart Show Deposit $200 
  
Total Disbursements $3068  
   
 Ending Total $9957 
  
 Petty Cash $100 
CD $5109 
   

Year 2004 Key Positions 
 

Mike Bryant   Future Leaders     
  Fly Fishing Show     
  FFF-OSC Director
     
 
Debbie Hampton Dinner Admin./   
     Reservations 
  Outreach Co-coord. 
 
Tony Kalbli Casting   
 
Jim LeBlond Intermediate Casting
  Coordinator 
 
Dave Uckotter       Beginning Casting 
  Coordinator 
 
Open  Fly Tying   
 
Bill Fischer Club Mail 
 
Jim Boude Hart Show 
 
Jim Hampton Monthly Raffles 
 
Lou Haynes Club Assets Owner 

Fishing Show 
Advertising 
FFF-OSC Director 

 
Open  Club Historian 
 
Don Prince Club 

Health/Recognition 
 
Patti Howell Outreach Co- coord. 
 
Don Hogue Membership Health 
 
Steve Lilly Program Support 
 
Open Fly Fishing Show 

Chair – Fly Tying 
 
Open Fly Fishing Show 
 Chair – Exhibitors 
 
Debbie Hampton  Banquet  Co-Chair 
Roger Corrado  Banquet Co-Chair 
 
 
                
Please note that there are open  
positions!!  If you would like to 
get more involved, volunteer for 
a job!!!  
 

                                 
 
 
 
  

  

December Menu 
  

Roast turkey and dressing 
 

Bake glazed ham with 
pineapples 

 

Candied sweet potatoes 
 

Succotash 
 

Cranberry relish 
 

Rolls and butter 
 

Pumpkin and mince 
 meat pies 
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Next Monthly Meeting – Wednesday -- December 8 

  
CALL 779-4489 OR SIGN UP ON LINE AT WWW.BUCKEYEFLYFISHERS.COM  FOR DINNER 
RESERVATIONS NO LATER THAN 10 PM ON THE SUNDAY BEFORE THE NEXT MEETING.  DINNERS 
ARE $10.00/PERSON FOR A CATERED MEAL.  DOORS OPEN FOR SOCIAL HOUR AT 6 PM – DINNER 
SERVED A 7 PM.  RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED – DON’T WAIT – CALL NOW!  (SEE THE MENU ON 
PAGE 8) 

 Directions:    
From I-275 – Take Exit 46, (US 42), south for 
three miles to Glendale-Milford Rd. -- 
Continue south and RAFFEL’S will be on 
the left approximately 3/10 mile. 
 
From I-75 -- Take Exit 14, east, on Glendale-
Milford Rd. until the intersection of US 42, 
(Reading Rd).  Turn right (south) on US 42, 
and RAFFEL’S will be on the left 
approximately 3/10 mile. 
 
From I-71 -- Take Exit 15, west, Pfeiffer Rd. 
& this becomes Glendale-Milford Rd..  At the 
intersection of US 42, (Reading Rd), turn left, 
(south) on US 42, and RAFFEL’S will be on 
the left approximately 3/10 mile. 
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